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Thursday 17th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
It’s nearly time to order the turkey!! We know it’s extremely early but the kitchen need to know 
numbers in advance to ensure there are enough brussel sprouts to go round! 
 
This year we will be serving our School Christmas Dinner on Thursday 12th December 2024 in 
line with Christmas Jumper Day. 
 
The menu will consist of: 
 

 
 

 
We would like as many children as possible to enjoy a Christmas Dinner with us and we are 
extremely pleased to inform you that LEAD Academy Trust have secured funding for every child 
that would like one (however, the kitchen need to pre-order the food so require numbers). 
 
If you would like your child to have a Christmas Dinner please order through the Gateway 
App by Monday 11th November 2024. This will be free to all children. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


